
 

Wildchild Blog: 

Finding your inside wildside 
Hi there! I’m Kathryn, the Wildchild Officer for 

Transforming the Trent Valley. 

Thank you for joining me for another blog post. 

This post is a  
 

Clay Creations! 

I found some clay and decided to mould some creatures, and use natural materials to add 
features. My go-to clay creation is usually the hedgehog because I can make the spines from 
sticks but I wanted to do something more challenging and since it is Spring I went with a Hare.  

Did you know the Easter Bunny is actually a hare?! Fun Fact! 

What makes it tricky is that there are slight differences between 
rabbits and hares: 
• Size 
• Black markings on ears  
• Colour of fur 
• Long legs 
 

I scrambled around the garden looking for 
natural materials for ears, eyes, nose. 
Almost forgot whiskers! 

Not a bad end result… 

I challenge you to make a 
butterfly using playdough or clay.  

Or use your imagination to create your 
own wild creature.  

 
 
 

Thanks for reading! 
#TTTV #stayhomestaywild 

Wildchild Memory! 
My colleague Kath 

created a clay 
reindeer 
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